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SOUTHERN METHODRIST UNIVERSITY
PERKINS SCHOOL OF THEOLOGY
DALLAS, TEXAS 75222

Bridwell Library
January 9, 1969

Mr. David O'Connor, Assistant

Lgyptian Section

The University Museum of The University of Pennsylvania
Philadelphia, Pa.

Dear Mr. O'Connor:

At long last I am able to render an anser to your letters of November 22, 1967, and
September 10, 1968, regarding materials in the Steindorff papers.

I am attaching photocopies of Professor Dieter Mueller's investigations—all of which
illuminate the case far better than I can,

In the light of Dr. Mueller's findings, I am returning to you all of the items in the
Steindorff papers as indicated on page 2 of Dr. Mueller's statement "The Disposition of
the Nubian Expedition Notes."

I hope that this will be of aid to youn, and my apologies for the long time it has
taken to answer your inquiry as clearly as possible.

M% ially ?urs 3 :

Decherd Turner, Librarian
Bridwell Library

P.S. In mailing these materials, I have takenthe liberty of endlosing a packet of some
of the matetrtals which we have put out here at Bridwell Library from time to time.
I thought you might find them of passing interest.



